
Happy Friday Everyone!  
 

This week has been a tough and busy one, but I know that we have things in motion for 
great transitions and continued success for the rest of the year!  
Our PK has created a huge Advent wreath in the main hallway near McNulty 
Hall.  When you have the chance stop by and see it.  Our students in 3-6 have also 
attended Reconciliation services this week.  7th and 8th grade will attend next 
week.  This is one of the most beautiful gifts the Lord gives us, especially before 
Christmas.  Mass next week will be on Thursday.   
 
Remember all families are welcome to join us for mass.  We are also welcoming our 
new music teacher next week, Miss. Villa.  She is very excited to be teaching not only 
music, but band and choir as well!  She stopped in today to meet our band 
students.  She has many exciting goals for us in the coming year and into the 
future.  This week we also had two lock down drills.  The students were excellent and 
their teachers prepared them well.  Don’t forget that our Toys for Tots and books for 
Babies drives are going on.  Christmas is a time for giving - so if you can, please help 
by donating an unwrapped toy or book.  
 
STREAM - A HUGE congratulations to our STREAM exhibitors and Robotics 
teams!  We took home 1st place in Robotics!  Great job to all!!!  Thank you to our 
teachers who also took time out of their weekend to spend it with our kiddos and 
support them in their endeavors, including working non-stop over the last 8 weeks! 
 
Tomorrow is our Breakfast with Santa!  Starting at 9am, come and enjoy some yummy 
food, crafts, games, and of course, Santa!  We have AMAZING baskets to raffle off - so 
get there early to get your tickets in!  Thank you to all parents who donated and helped 
with the baskets and all our parents helping to run this event! You can buy tickets at the 
door!! So come on down.  
 
Monday begins trimester 2.  Report cards will go home on the 21st.  
Friday is a half day with an 11am dismissal.   
 
Coming Up: 
December 18th - Merry Moose Christmas Shop (volunteers are always welcome to help 
students with their shopping) 
December 19th at 6pm - Christmas Concert in McNulty Hall 
December 21st - Mass 
December 24th - Jan 1 - NO SCHOOL - CHRISTMAS BREAK 
 
Have a great weekend! 
Peace,  
Mrs. P 
 


